
4-H Notes 
June 4, 2020 

What’s New! 
Summer Pen Pal Program! 
Connect with States’ 4-H youth from around the globe this summer! 
Sign Up Here! 

 

In Case You Missed It! 
Manitowoc’s Got Talent! 
While we can't do an in-person talent show, there will be one online!  Do you play an instrument or 
sing? Have you taught your dog some cool tricks? You could even record a play with your 4-H club over 
zoom! You can even invite friends and/or family members, who are not 4-H members, to perform with 
you!  Create a video of you performing your talent.  Videos can be up to 15 minutes in length.  To enter 
the competition go here:  Manitowoc's Got Talent! Entry Form .  Once entered, you will receive a link for 
uploading your video performance.  An online Zoom event displaying entries will be held on Sunday, 
June 28 at 6:00 pm.  Entry and video upload deadline is Monday, June 22.  4-H youth of all ages will 
have a chance to perform and compete for the cash prizes listed below. 
Any questions you can call or email Kevin Palmer 920/242-5448 or kevin.palmer@wisc.edu 
 
 

Manitowoc’s Got Talent Cash Prizes     
 

1st 2nd 3rd 
Large Group (5 participants and up) $100 $75 $50     

Small Group (3-4 participants) $60 $45 $30     

Team (2 participants) $40 $30 $20     

Individual 
   

     Grades K-2 All Cloverbuds Receive $10 for Participation 
     Grades 3-5 $20 $15 $10 
     Grades 6-8 $20 $15 $10 
     Grades 9-13 $20 $15 $10 

 
4-H Remote Skills Camp 
This is a blended certificate course, combining online work with interactive workshops. This educational 
program is designed to equip youth with college and career readiness skills and tools while introducing 

https://forms.gle/3jBEzA5NyUthBS147
mailto:kevin.palmer@wisc.edu


them to remote work concepts. Specific objectives and outcomes for each part of the course are 
identified at the beginning of each set of modules. The program consists of nine core modules, delivered 
in a self-paced, online format. 
Earn this certificate in 30-35 hours (7-9 hours per week over 4weeks)! 
For more information go here:   https://remoteworkcertificate.com/index . 
Please note, this camp is being hosted by Utah State University Extension and is open to 4-H members in 
other states! 
 
Jr. Fair Registration Deadline has been Extended! 
The Fair Board has changed the Jr. Fair Deadline to July 15, to coincide with the Open Class Deadline. 
 
Virtual Farm Tours 
For youth interested in animals, plants (agronomy) and science (STEM), check out these virtual Farm 
Tours! 
Virtual Farm Tours 
 
 

Join Us on Facebook! 
Manitowoc County 4-H  
4-H Camp TaPaWingo 

Reminder: Deadlines for articles 
Updates to the Manitowoc County 4-H website are done on a weekly basis. 
Please send your updates by Mondays at noon to wendiholschbach@co.manitowoc.wi.us . 
If you have specific questions, concerns, or suggestions for our 4-H Youth Development Educator, please 
send those emails directly to Kevin Palmer kevin.palmer@wisc.edu. 

https://remoteworkcertificate.com/index
https://manitowoc.extension.wisc.edu/2020/05/15/virtual-farm-tours-2/
https://www.facebook.com/ManitowocCounty4H
https://www.facebook.com/manitowoccounty4hcamptapawingo
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